
 

 

 

 

 

January 11, 2021 

 

Via EFIS 

 

Morris Woodruff 

Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

P.O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 

 

Re:   Telecommunications Management, LLC dba NewWave Communications –

Cancellation of Video and IVoIP Registrations 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

 Please accept this notice of cancellation of the registrations of Telecommunications 

Management, LLC dba NewWave Communications (“TM”) as a video service provider (KA-

2012-0143) and IVoIP provider (DA-2019-0062). Both are necessary in light of the merger of 

TM with and into Cable One, Inc. (see Notice of Change Application filed by Cable One, Inc. 

contemporaneously with this cancellation notice).  There is no related Missouri tariff affected by 

this cancellation. 

 

 Please contact the undersigned at 602-364-6000 or patrick.caron@cableone.biz if you 

have any questions. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

/s/ Patrick Caron 
 

Patrick Caron 

Assistant General Counsel 

Cable One, Inc. 

 

cc: Missouri PSC General Counsel 

 Office of Public Counsel 

mailto:patrick.caron@cableone.biz

